

MEMO: Viracor Transition from Micro to Sendouts Dept.

Who is this message for:

NewYork Presbyterian Hospital/Weill Cornell Medical Center healthcare providers and clients

A detailed description of the new feature/change:

Effective Tuesday, January 3rd 2023, Microbiology will shift sending samples routed to Viracor to a centralized location at the Sendout Department in L801. Microbiology will no longer send samples directly to Viracor.

Why is this message important:

A change in contact info regarding testing and samples for Viracor will occur.

What do we need from you?

Please note the change in contact info.

For any questions, please contact:

Sendouts Department: (212)746-0675 #4

Sendouts@nyp.org

Bergrys Nunez / Aaron Thailla - Sendouts Department Coordinators: (212)746-0679

Monday through Friday 7AM to 11PM